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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 

Board meeting held on October 5th 2016. 

 

The Board decided to allow the appeal in accordance with the inspector’s 

report and to direct the Building Control Authority to delete conditions 10 

and 19 of their decision No. FA/15/11507D in accordance with the reasons 

and considerations shown on the attached copy of the draft order. 

 

 
 
 
 

Board Member_______________________Date: 10h October 2016. 
         Michael Leahy 

 
 


